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OUTBREAK EMERGENCY RESPONSE 
PROTOCOL  
 
 
 
During this current outbreak the follow protocols will be in effect as of today (April 22, 
2020) and will be reviewed at the end of April 2020. For details please review the 
Coronavirus policy. 
 
All Arcus homes/program sites will ensure the follow: 

• All staff are required to wear masks during their full shift 
 

• All staff are required to wear clean clothing that has not been worn to any 
location prior to coming onto shift. 
 

• All visits from client families are being postponed, this will be reviewed on a 
weekly basis by the management team. If families have questions please refer 
them to Paulette MacLean (604-341-6073). 
 

• All client visits to families are being postponed, this will be reviewed on a 
weekly basis by the management team. If families have questions please refer 
them to Paulette MacLean (604-341-6073). 
 

• All staff will have their temperature taken before commencing work and any 
temperature of above 38C/100.4F will be sent home and required to contact an 
Arcus Nurse.  
 

• All community clients have been postponed until further notice 
 

• All respite clients have been postponed until further notice 
 

• All outside non-essential persons scheduled to come to the home or program site 
will be temporarily suspended, including but not limited to music therapy, art 
therapy, etc. 
 

• All persons considered essential including but not limited to: Occupational 
therapist, Physiotherapists, Nutritionists, etc. will also have their temperature 
taken and denied entry if they have a temperature of 38C/100.4F 

 

 


